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Decentber 31, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Directorate of Inspection and

Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Secondary o.'ainment Capability
Test Report
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254/265

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed for your use is a copy of the Quad Cities
Units 1 and 2 Secondary Containment Leak Rate Test Report. This
Report is being submitted in accordance with the requirements of
Section 6.6.C.3 of the Technical Specifications.

Please address any questions you may have concerning
this matter to this Office.

Very truly yours,

h,fh au
Robert F. Janecek
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Boiling Water Reactors
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